
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Welcome to a new SAAS school year! 
 
Seattle Academy uses Schoology for our Learning Management System. 

 

Schoology allows for parents to have their own accounts, which are linked to their child’s account. A 
parent account will show all of the things going on in their child’s courses and has great features like a 
calendar showing due dates and projects. If parents have multiple children at SAAS, you can connect 
to all accounts. If parents have a child at any other school who uses Schoology (such as Seattle Public 
Schools), they can also connect to those accounts and see them all in one place. Schoology also 
sends home a weekly note to parents about student progress, missing assignments, etc. 

 
If you are a new family to SAAS, keep an eye open for a letter found in your My Backpack Documents 
to give new families more information, and walk you through setting up a parent account and 
connecting to your child’s account using an assigned parent code. We want this to be a great tool to 
simplify being involved in your child's school life. 

 

If you’ve been with us since last year or longer, you should have already gotten what you need to set 
this up. If, for some reason, you need that information again, let me know and I will happily help you 
get started. 

 
I realize you may have questions along the way, and I’m happy to answer them anytime. Feel free to 
contact me at mhale@seattleacademy.org. 

 

Here’s to a great school year! 
 
Meredith Hale 
Academic Technology Coordinator & Librarian 

https://saas.seniormbp.com/SeniorApps/facelets/myProfile/myDocument/myDocument.xhtml?selectedMenuId=true
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